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Plan to attend our next School
Council Meeting on Thursday,

June 12 @ 4:00 pm in our School
Library. An agenda of topics to

be covered will be emailed to
parents before the meeting. 

Our school will be seeing some
changes to staffing and also to

some grade configurations in
the upcoming year.  By our
meeting date our Principal

should have a clearer picture of
what next year may look like
with some finalized details to

share with parents.  

Our PNCS Fundraising Association is holding an
online 50/50 draw with proceeds going towards

their current projects: construction of an outdoor
classroom, construction of a gaga pit and assisting

to purchase new jr high basketball jerseys! 
Get your tickets soon! 

Closing date and draw date are June 13th!
Order your tickets by going to 

https://www.rafflebox.ca/raffle/pembina-north
or scan the QR code below!

http://www.pncs.ca/
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Our Junior High Track & Field season is
short but intense! Thank you to 

Mr. Ivey for arranging our PNCS Track
Meet. It was a great event for our

students! Based on the results from
that meet we sent 48 Junior High

athletes to the Divisional Track Meet
in Barrhead on May 27 .  Twelve
athletes qualified for Zones on 

th

June 3  in Onoway.rd

PHSSAM is the Pembina Hills Small Schools Athletic Meet.  This year our school will
be hosting the event and we will see over 185 Gr 4-6 students from 4 different

schools attending.  Thank you to Miss Wylie for all the work she has done to
prepare for this event!

The event runs the entire day with a full concession. Thank you to Andrea Gibson for taking
on the huge task of organizing the concession. If there are any parents who can help with 

this please contact Andrea at 780-206-5881.



Volunteer Registration 

Pembina Hills School Division
requires all school volunteers
to complete the Volunteer
Registration process.

Submit to the school office a
completed Volunteer
Registration form. A printable
version of the form is available
on the School Division
webpage, or you can request
one from the school office.

Submit to the school office a
current Criminal Record
Check. These are available
through the Westlock RCMP,
however you must have a
letter from the school saying
why you need a CRC.

Submit to the school office a
Child Intervention Check. This
is available through Alberta
Children's Services.  To
request the online form email 
cs.ircnorth@gov.ab.ca.

Once all 3 items are received
by the school office the
Principal will review the
Volunteer Registration.  If all
the School Division
requirements are met, the
registration will be approved.

The approved Volunteer
Registration will be in effect
for the duration of time that
the volunteer has children at
our school.  It does not need to
be done each year.  If,
however, there is a change to
the Criminal Record Check or
Child Intervention Check,
updated copies must be
provided to the school and the
registration will be re-
evaluated for approval by the
Principal.
 

Step 1

Step 2

Step 3

Step 4

 Approved
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 Parent volunteers for
field trips need to

have their Volunteer
Registration
completed!

Please remember to go into Powerschool to
complete Field Trip Consent Forms for your child. 

Thanks!

Consent Form Needed

Consent Form Not
Needed - The special
events are being held
on site at our school

Consent Form Needed 

Info sheet with full
details has been sent
home with students.

Consent Form Needed
ASAP so we have time

to order Waterpark
Tickets and

Lunch/Supper Cards.
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On Monday, June 23  we will be celebrating our Grade 9 class at a Farewell Ceremony starting at
1:30 pm.  Parents, grandparents and other special guests of our Grade 9 students are invited to

attend. We will be honouring each student through speeches and by sharing memories of our years
together at Pembina North.  The Ceremony is usually about 1.5 hours long. Refreshments to follow.  

rd

(We ask that guests not park in the bus lanes - thanks!)

On Thursday, June 26  we are holding our 2024-25 Junior High Awards Ceremony to celebrate the
achievements of our current Junior High students.  Parents, grandparents and other family

members and guests of our Junior Highs are invited to attend.  The Ceremony will be approx 1 hour
long.  Let’s finish our year on this wonderful high note, with a celebration of the accomplishments of

our Gr 7, 8 & 9 students!  United We Achieve Excellence!

th
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Year End Notes:
Final Reports cards will be sent home with our students on their final day of school.

Final Report cards for all students will also be available through Powerschool.
Our 2025-26 Supply Lists and Calendar will be sent home in paper form with students with their

report cards. These will also be posted on our webpage. 
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Panthers
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Panthers

Panthers

Panthers

Pembina North Community School
RR 1, Dapp, AB, T0G 0S0

Ph: 780-954-3790    www.pncs.ca
email: pn.main@pembinahills.ca

http://www.pncs.ca/

